Watts Remy

From: Susan C Walsh <scwalsh@nehalemtel.net>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 9:30 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Support for SB931 and SB 926

As a resident of the North Oregon Coast, | have seen the results of unregulated logging practices up close and
personally.

Our watersheds and bays are inundated with toxic chemicals and suffocating silt.

Please vote to support these two bills —SB931 and SB 926 to protect our quality of life regarding clean water and a
future for our children.

Thank you,

Susan C Walsh
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